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Hello family and friends!

I hope you have all enjoyed your summer!With fall on its way, so is the cold weather.
We would like for families to come clean out the summer clothes and fill the closet with
warm cozy clothes.

Our house NP is Stacy Williamson, and she is usually in our home on Mondays. If you are
not seeing our house physician and would like more information, please contact Carrie
the administrator for more information.

Advanced specialty is the pharmacywe use for all our medication needs. If you have any
billing issues, please call 810-232-2700 for any questions.

Families, if you are bringing any medications in whether they are prescribed or over the
counter, please give them to Stacy the Resident Care Manager in charge of the
medications for the residents. We need an actual doctor's order for anything including
medicated lotions, cough drops, eye drops, etc. All these will be stored in the locked
med cart NOT in the resident room. This is a state policy for safety.

I would like to bring attention to all families, some of your loved one'srooms are getting
a little cluttered. I would like for everyone to help de clutter so we can keep your loved

ones SAFE and prevent falls. We can provide you with boxes to take some belongings
home that are seasonal.

"JUST ONE SMALL POSTIVIE THOUGHT IN THE MONRING CAN CHANGE YOU WHOLE
DAY" -Dalai Lama




